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Front Cover: Unusual power on the SM32. 

Events October 2016 
 
Sunday  2nd Steam Up.     10-00am onwards 
Sunday 9th Birthday Party.    2-00pm - 4-00pm  

Events September 2016 
 
Saturday 10th Nottingham SME Visit.   10-00am onwards. 
Tuesday 13th Bangers & Mash Night   6-30pm onwards 
Sunday 18th Birthday Party.    2-00pm - 4-00pm 
Tuesday 27th Video & Slide Show.   7-30 pm 
 

Editor:  

Dave Edwards  E Mail address scmeseditor@gmail.com 

Events November 2016 
 
Sunday 6th Steam Up.     10-00am onwards 
Saturday 12th  Bonfire Night.    6-00pm - 9-00pm 

Press Date is the second Tuesday of the month. 

Volunteers Wanted 

 

The Gardening Team have a shortage of labour so could do with a few 

volunteers to help out doing jobs during the next few months. Please see 

Len Ingram or Rodney Hodge who will find a suitable job to suit your 

ability.  
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 Garden Party 17th July 2016 
 

By the time you read this, the garden party will be a distant memory. 

 Attendances were well up on last year (185 adults and children this 

time against 146 last year) and the weather was perfect, so it was a very 

successful event. My thanks go to all those who helped to make it such a 

good day. I do not like to name names for fear of forgetting someone, 

but I was very grateful for the efforts of Roy and Charlie who kept me 

going all day. 

 The children that had a go driving the Hymek or George the 

shunter all seemed to enjoy themselves. The only one who worried me 

with excessive speed was my own great nephew! 

  Betty Wincott and Geoff Daniels (Mark Daleôs uncle) both 

suffered falls during the event. We all wish them well, and that they are 

fully recovered soon. 

 

Chris Greene 

 


